
CHINO VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NOTICE INVITING BIDS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Governing Board of the Chino Valley Unified 
School District, County of San Bernardino, Stat of California, hereinafter referred to as 
DISTRICT, will receive up to, but not later than, August 9, 2022, at 10:00 a.m., sealed bids 
at the Chino Valley Unified School District, Purchasing Department Building #6 located at 
5130 Riverside Drive, Chino CA 91710, for the following:  

Bid No. 22-23-11F SCOREBOARDS. 

BID DOCUMENTS will be made available on July 22, 2022 (as a download) at the following 
website: Purchasing / Active Bids/RFPs/RFIs (chino.k12.ca.us)  Bidders will be responsible 
for reproducing all documents related to this bid. All bids shall be made and presented on 
the forms provided in the Bid Documents. 

Proposals must be delivered in sealed envelopes to the Purchasing Department at the above 
address up to but no later than 10:00:00 a.m. on August 9, 2022. Each envelope must be clearly 
marked on the front with the bid name, bid number and contact email address. 

Any questions regarding Bid Documents must be received via e-mail to the attention of Anna 
Hamilton at Anna_Hamilton@chino.k12.ca.us by 10:00 am on August 3, 2022. 

Time is of the essence. The District reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to waive 
any irregularities or informalities in any bid or in the bidding process. The Award of the 
Contract, if made by the district, will be by the action of the Governing Board. No Bidder 
may withdraw any bid for a period of sixty (60) calendar days after the date set for the opening 
of the bids. 

Anna G Hamilton, Purchasing Director 

Published:  Inland Valley Daily Bulletin / Ontario 
7/26/2022 and 8/2/2022 
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